
Ambassador Ito Holds Meeting with ILO in Ethiopia 

 

 On 5 March 2021, Ambassador Ito Takako met with Mr. Alexio Musindo, ILO Country Director 

for Ethiopia, Djibouti, Somalia, Sudan, South Sudan and Special Representative to the AU and the 

ECA, as well as other members of the ILO. 

 During the meeting, Mr. Musindo expressed his profound appreciation for the Japan’s 

humanitarian assistance to Ethiopia through the ILO Ethiopia office and Ambassador Ito expressed 

her hope that the project will help peace and stability in Ethiopia and surrounding countries. 

They also exchanged opinions about development cooperation and the labor environment in 

Ethiopia and confirmed her commitment to continuing good relations between Japan and the ILO.  
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